THE CiTY OF VICTORIA OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

November 19, 2024
Elizabeth Cull
Chair, Finance Committee

Victoria and Esquimalt Police Board

Sent via email: Board@vicpd.ca

Dear Elizabeth Cull,

Considering its impact on the city’s overall budget, Council must ensure that all police services
and programs are included in the Victoria and Esquimalt Police Board’s 2025 provisional budget.

Any programs intended to provide adequate police services, such as resources to support
activities and actions arising from the “late night task force”, are expected to be included in the

VEPB police budget.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Marianne Alto
Victoria Mayor

“The City of Victoria recognizes the Songhees and Xwsepsum Nations in whose traditional territories we live and work “Hay swx qa”
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